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Summer School Update:
Our 2nd year of our summer school program has gotten off to a great start!  We have two sections of 
students with one being taught by Jen Werk and the other by Keisha Reuvers. Students are focusing on 
the foundational skills needed for math and reading to help create a more supportive transition into the 
22-23 school year. Students have the option of eating lunch at school or bringing a sack lunch home with 
them at the end of the day.  Thank you to all of our teachers who have had a role in making this program 
happen once again as well as to the kitchen staff for preparing lunches each day and our custodial crew 
for preparing the rooms each day. 

Back to School Picnic:
Our back to school picnic committee has been reaching out to various food vendors to see if they would 
be willing to attend during our Open House. We also plan on having music and games setup outside for 
families to connect and create a little buzz to start the upcoming school year!

Staffing Update:
New Hires

• Allysa Adams – Elementary Social Worker
• Olivia Steffl – K-12 Music 
• Ellen Hansen – District Assessment Coordinator/Peer Coach
• Jen Werk – 4th grade teacher
• Melissa Chavie – 4-6 RtI Paraprofessional

Current Openings
• Elementary Reading Specialist
• 3rd Grade Teacher

Interviews 
• We interviewed for the Reading Specialist positon on 7/14/22




